
566 Arvin Ave. 
Stoney Creek, ON, Canada L8E 5P1 

 
 
 
 
 

October 12, 2023 

 

 

Attention: Customers of Long Beach Water Works 

 

RE: Seasonal Water Shut-Down 

 

Dear Customer,  

The Operator will be turning off the seasonal water service lines at the Long Beach water 

system on Monday, November 6, 2023.  We will have staff on site that week to complete the 

seasonal decommissioning procedure.  

Please make arrangements to ensure that your property’s plumbing is safe for the winter to 

avoid freezing pipes and property damage.  Clearford is not responsible for plumbing-related 

damage on private property.   

If you have any immediate concerns about your seasonal water service during the shut-down, 

please contact Dave Barnard at 905-401-1470 or Clearford Office at 289-965-8440 ext. 207. 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY IN EFFECT 

A Boil Water Advisory remains in effect for all customers of the Long Beach water system until 

further notice.   

VISIT THE LONG BEACH WEBSITE 

Visit the Long Beach website for the latest updates about the status of service and improvement 

projects for the Long Beach water system.  

Long Beach Waterworks website at www.clearford.com/longbeach. 

Regards, 

Trisha Liwska 

Office Manager 

Clearford Waterworks 

http://www.clearford.com/longbeach

